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President Jake Zooms Into Our Homes and Offices 

Express Editor and Production, Tom Stovall 

     President Jake started the meeting with Past President Amelia Ward making several announce-
ments. First is Rotary International has selected the first woman president in the history of Rotary.  

Her name is Jennifer Jones. No doubt we will be hearing more about R.I. 
President Elect Jennifer Jones in the near future.  

     PP Amelia reminded us that this is World Polio Month. She is looking 
for someone to be known as the polio warrior. This person will be doing 
all things related to polio for our club.  

     Last PP Amelia announced this years pumpkin carving contest. Take 
a picture of your carved pumpkin and submit it to Amelia before October 
24th. The contest will be judged on October 29th.  

     Next came “Where is President Jake Today.”  Jake’s background was 
a photo submitted in a contest promoting the community coming together. 
The winning photo is called Umbrella Alley. This is a place on Market 
Street and part of the ongoing City of Redding development project.  

     Michelle Nystrom was in the spotlight again. 
Michelle is seen in the picture dressed up like a hot 
dog. Now this is not something one would see every 
day. Complete with mustard. Also in a picture with 
flowers on her head. Michelle is busy promoting local 
businesses. She donated $100.00 to the club. You 
never know where you will see Michelle next promot-
ing our community.  

      

     Maria Orozco was next. The photo is of Maria getting a 
pie in the face. The event was to support the Stillwater Pow 
Wow. She also was seen in another photo promoting “Lost 
Boys Found Girls.”  Maria donated $200.00  to where ever 
needed. Very much appreciated Maria. 

October 8th, 2020 

President Jake’s Recognitions 
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     Jack Kimple is seen with Mark Wood moving a pebble off 
the trail to honor our environmental guru, Randy Smith. These 
guys may be retired but by no means sitting at home watching 
TV. They are out there doing good on Redding’s trails.  

     Jack donated $100.00 to the club and another $100.00 to 
Polio Plus.  

     Mark donated $100.00 to the club and another $100.00 to 
his Paul Harris Fellow.  

     Thanks guys for your support to Rotary and the community.  

 

     Past President Ed Rullman’s daughter’s son will be joining the U.S. Air Force 
and moving the Lackland AFB near San Antonio, Texas. He will be working on FA-
18 fighter—bombers. Prez Jake’s son Joe will be going to Lackland December 1st. 
Hopefully they can meet while there. 

     PP Ed donated $100.00 to the club and another $100.00 to start a Paul Harris 
Fellow for his daughter’s son. Ed does so much for our club. Thanks Ed for your 
continued and ongoing support.  

     Next was Kristi Davis. Kristi is seen with Todd celebrating with champagne.       

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     Kristi and Todd purchased a new office building. They currently have three business at three 
leased locations. The new building will house all three businesses. Also seen in the picture above is 
the Pediatric Day Care. This is a special place for children with special needs. What a fantastic ad-
dition to our community helping families with children that have special needs.  

     Kristi donated $100.00 to the club and not to be outdone, Todd Davis donated $100.00 to Wen-
dy Dickens Paul Harris Fellow for her efforts fighting fires.  

     Todd Jones donated $50.00 in honor of manufacturing week. Thanks Todd.  

President Jake’s Recognitions Continued 
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The City of Redding Downtown Update 

     The October 8th program featured Steve Bade and the City of Redding “Downtown Update.” 
Steve has been in Redding for 22 years. Steve has been involved with community development and 
housing projects. Now he is the driving force behind the revitalization of downtown Redding. Steve 
is very excited to see the revitalization efforts coming to realization.  

     Included is a four-story mixed building structure that will have housing on floors 2-4, with com-
mercial businesses on the first floor. There will be 22,000 square feet of commercial space. There 
will be 82 residential units above the commercial area. There will also be an underground parking 
facility with 95 parking spaces. The completion date is projected to be November 15th, 2020.  

     Part of the downtown development is a steam powered whistle. We have heard the Gerlinger 
whistle blow at 5:00 p.m. for years. The new steam whistle is an exciting feature of the develop-
ment.  

     Following this article will be a number of pictures showing the progress of the development and 
some pictures with information about the development. A big question brought by a number of peo-
ple is where will the parking be and will there be enough parking. The answer is there will be 100 
more parking spaces than there are today. In addition to the parking space increase there are sev-
eral shuttles operating now from a number of places and several routes. The shuttles are being pi-
loted by Redding Police Department cadets.  

     To help with transportation, a number of bike routes are being developed connecting many of 
the existing trails and areas within the city.  

The following pictures are from the presentation given by Steve. Great job Steve. 

Steam Whistle Schematic 
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President Jake closes the meeting with an actual Rotary Bell (amazing). He rewards Steve Bade 
with the customary Redding Rotary baseball (Stronger Together).  

 

 

 

Redding Rotary Calendar 

DATE TIME CLUB EVENT NAME 
LOCATION / COM-
MENTS 

October - Community Economic Development Month 

Oct Thu 01 20 11:30 PM Redding 
Club Meeting-Team 6 - 
Shasta EDC Update 

Zoom 

Oct Thu 08 20 11:30 PM Redding 
Club Meeting-Team 1 - 
COR Downtown update 

Zoom 

Oct Fri 09 20 10:00 AM  
Test new public registra-
tion page 

FarWestPETS.org 
  

Oct Thu 15 20 11:30 PM Redding 
Club Meeting-Team 2 - 
District Governor's Report 

Zoom 

Oct Thu 22 20 11:30 PM Redding 
Club Meeting-Team 3 - 
Member Minute 

Zoom 

Oct Thu 29 20 11:30 PM Redding Club Meeting-Team 5 - Zoom 

November - Rotary Foundation Month 

Nov Thu 05 20 11:30 PM Redding 
Club Meeting-Team 4 - 
Veteran's Day 

Zoom 

Nov Thu 12 20 11:30 PM Redding Club Meeting-Team 6 - Zoom 

Nov Thu 19 20 11:30 PM Redding Club Meeting-Team 1 - Zoom 

Nov Thu 26 20 11:30 PM Redding Dark - No Meeting Zoom 

An Important message from Past President Jeff Avery. After years of serving as our Club Sec-
retary, Erik Poole has informed us that he would like to transition out of that role in July 2022. The 
Board of Directors  would like to thank Erik for all his years of service. 

Erik has graciously said he will help to train his successor. For those who have an interest in serv-
ing as our Club Secretary, please contact Jeff Avery to discuss what the role entails. Jeff can be 
reached at 243-4600 and jeff@jeffavery.net. 

     At some future date, the Rotary Club of Redding’s Board of Directors may decide to have in 
person meetings with limited attendance. Once the in person attendance is filled the remaining 
members can Zoom the meeting as we are doing now.  

https://www.farwestpets.org
mailto:jeff@jeffavery.net


 

 

   

   

   

   

  
 

mailto:robsmom@shasta.com
mailto:gdunbar@sdsengineering.com
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
mailto:nicole.anthony@adeccona.com
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
http://www.reddingchamber.com/
https://www.vitalant.org/Home.aspx
https://nvcss.org/
mailto:bobbyr@mboc.com
https://www.maxwellif.com/
http://www.rsbryantinc.com/rsb_home.html
http://www.richards-upholstery.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
http://www.drgussenhoven.com/
mailto:rick.hill@morganstanley.com


   

  

Pat & Bernice Corey 
McHale Sign Co. 

223-2030 
 
 

 

 

  Ed Rullman 
 

Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335  Web Site click here 

 

   

  
 

   

http://www.crgibbs.com/
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
http://www.tigerjoe.com/
http://www.DavisOD.com
mailto:tom@smarcilnc.com
mailto:jpricecpa@jpricecpa.com
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
mailto:flucero@paceengineering.us
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.fitptredding.com/staff
http://www.iwins.com/
http://www.mchalesign.com/


Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   
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